
Dear Board Members; 

As residents and homeowners in Cleone, we support Dr. William Schieve's appeal regarding the boundary line 

adjustment ruling on April 8th. In spite of the approval by the Coastal Permit Administrator, neighborhood objections 

to Swithenbank's applications are legitimate. You cannot separate the boundary line adjustment application from the 

subdivision application as one cannot happen without the other. Please give Dr. Schieve's appeal, and legal objections 

from his attorney, Colin Morrow your attention, and consider what's best for all the people involved; neighbors, 

homeowners, and not just one developer.  

 

Thank you,  

 

Mary M. Meline 

Royce Peterson 

 


